
From: stephking123
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: License #20210000722
Date: Saturday, July 24, 2021 11:55:31 AM

I object to this license application. Too many young people would congregate at this
small spot, without adequate parking. Street parking would be impossible for those of
us that live on Randolph. The extra noise at late hours is unacceptable.

Sincerely, 
Stephanie, owner on Randolph Avenue.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Note10, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone
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